
 
 

Tuesday 9th May, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

You are invited to join a Parent Forum, which is your opportunity to discuss how we 
can all work together to further ensure that Stockwell Primary School meets its 
vision of providing a happy, stimulating and safe learning environment.  
 
You will have the chance to say what you think is going well, as well as helping 
identify areas for further development from the parent perspective. 

 
The dates for the parent forums are as follows: 

● EYFS and KS1 
Tuesday 23rd May, between 3:30pm and 4:15pm in the Main Hall 

 

● KS2 
Thursday 25th May, between 3:30pm and 4:15pm in the Main Hall. 

 
We look forward to seeing you there. 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 
Ms. Zenia McIntosh 
Acting Head of School 
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